
Advance Care Planning
Information Meeting

on ZOOM
every Wednesday at 10 am

FREE HELP to create a written health care plan (Advance
Directive) Anyone over 18 years old should have one .

It's how people care for one another.

Do you have questions? We have answers!
• Where do I find the forms?
• Who should be named as my healthcare agent?
• Who do I give the completed form to?
• How do I talk with my family about my healthcare wishes if I am unable to

speak for myself?

To receive a ZOOM invitation,
contact Taking Steps Brattleboro

at Brattleboro Area Hospice:
Ruth Nangeroni, 802.257.0775 ext 101
ruth.nangeroni@brattleborohospice.org

mailto:ruth.nangeroni@brattleborohospice.org

